
From email sent by "Powers, Steve" <SPowers@a2gov.org> on Feb 24, 2012, at 8:10 AM to city
councilmembers:

I have not included the 4-Party Agreement on the March 5 Council agenda.  The AATA finance
committee/workgroup is meeting February 29.  The AATA has scheduled a public informational  drop-in
session for March 2.

On February 6, Council directed:
A motion was made by Councilmember Higgins, seconded by Councilmember Teall, to amend the
amendment to postpone the Resolution until 3/5/2012 with the following condition:

Contingent upon materials being submitted to City Council by 2/29/12.

I do not believe the intent of  Council’s motion is met by AATA providing material late on the 29th and prior
to the public information session on the  2nd.

Scheduling the 4-Party Agreement  for a later date may also provide opportunity for information regarding
the regional transit bill’s impact  on Ann Arbor and a forecast of the bill’s future.

Per Council Rule, the agenda has been sent to the  Administration Committee for review.  Unless the
Administration Committee believes the 4-Party Agreement should be on the March 5 agenda, I will  tell the
AATA it has time to prepare the financial information, including the public input, for consideration by
Council.

Steve Powers
City Administrator
City of Ann Arbor
734-794-6110


